MIAMIBEACH
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

LETTER TO COMMISSION 175-2023

TE3; Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission

FROM: Rafael E. Granado, City Clerk . fd

DATE: April 20, 2023
SUBJECT: Motion from the Miami Beach Commission for Women

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to notify you of the motion made at the Miami Beach
Commission for Women meeting held on April 18, 2023.

The Miami Beach Commission for Women would like to encourage the Miami Beach City
Commission to find a location for the placards from the Women’s History Month Exhibit that
took place on Ocean Drive in March 2023. We recommend the placards be utilized on City
Property year-round.

The motion was made by Elizabeth Resnick and seconded by Amani Ayers. Motion Passage:
Unanimously

Members Present for Motion: Amani Ayers, Dr. Louise De Podesta, Faye Goldin, Janis Good,
Francinelee Hand, Barbara Kaufman, Charlotte Libov, Dr. Lynette Long, Liliam Lopez, Jo Manning,
Pamela Mayer, Elizabeth Resnick, Pam Rodgers, Trisha Sindler, Merle Shama, Marjorie York.
Members Not Present: Mirielle Enlow, Lizette Lopez, Robyn Malek, Debra Schwartz

For any questions or comments please contact Monica Matteo-Salinas, committee liaison.



